PRESS NOTE

On 30.10.2018, the officers of Directorate of {/igilance and Anti-'
Corruption, Chennai City Detachments al‘ong With the District Inspection
Cell Officers conducted a Joint Surprise Check on credible information at
the Office of the Director of Boilers & Deputy Directo; of Boilers at

Ezhilagam, Chepauk, Chennai between 16.00 hrs and 20.00 hrs.

In the joint Surprise Check at the O/o the Director of Boilers &
Deputy Director of Boilers Rs. 3,50,000/- (Rupees Three Lakhs Fifty

Thousand) was seized as unaccounted money.
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